
     November 20, 2002 

 
 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 

Dear Honorable Members: 
 

 We are submitting for your consideration the attached resolution adopting a 
Flood Mitigation Plan for the City of Milwaukee. 
 

 Please have this file introduced at the November 26, 2002, Common Council 
meeting.  If you have any questions or would like any additional information, please 

contact Thomas Miller at extension 3304. 
 
     Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
     Mariano A. Schifalacqua 
     Commissioner of Public Works 
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